
Eynsford Riverside Club Newsletter  
Tel: 01322 863114 

 

OPENING TIMES  
 

Mon, Tues, Wed, Thur 4 – 11 
Fri 4 - 12 

Sat 12 – 12 
Sun 12 – 11 

 

YOUR  2024 – 2025 COMMITTEE 
 

OFFICERS: 
President:  Tim Higgs 

Vice President : David James 
Secretary Richard Lawrence 

Treasurer:  Richard Mead 

 
Committee: 
John Smith 

Diane Lawrence 
Terry Eastley 

Lewis McCleod 

Guy Massey 
Lis Bosdworth 
Marc Curtain 

Robert James 
Susan Curtain 

 

STAFF 
Please respect our staff at all times 

 
Bar Manager - Katie 

Bar Staff – Zoe, Lois, Paul and Archie 

Membership Secretary Reception:   Sally 

 

LIVE ENTERTAINMENT for 
remainder of 2024 

 

 
 

17 Nov – Tamara Tracey (Sunday) 
23 Nov – The Feedback Band 

7 Dec – Nigel & Nick 
15 Dec – Debbie Rainforth (Sunday) 
31 Dec – Two Pauls (Ticket Event) 

 
2024 proved to be another difficult year where many singers cancelling 
at the last minute   Albeit very frustrating to all, these were totally out of 

our control.   Therefore, those listed may be subject to last minute 
change.    
 

PLEASE NOTE:  During Saturday evening entertainment, children are 
NOT allowed on the dance floor unless accompanied by an adult. 
Otherwise, children should remain seated.  Also, the Pool table will be 

closed prior to start of entertainment. 

 
 

 
Xmas raffle is now open.   Purchase your numbers from the bar.   

Please ask staff for process if you have not taken part before.   Draw 
will be Sunday 15 Dec 24. 
        .    

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

NOVEMBER 
 

 
Friday Night Fun - Friday 29th Nov 

Quiz, Horse Racing, Meat Raffle, Irish Bingo 
(See Poster for Times) 

. 

 
 

 
 

New Years Eve Tickets  
£10.00 Member / £10 plus one 

£15.00 Additional Guests 
£5 Children >5-17yrs 

 

As with previous years tickets sales will be as follows 
: 

From 29 Nov:  Open to member + 1 + children 

 
From 15 Dec Member can purchase for additional guests (limited to 2) 

 

 

DECEMBER 
 

Christmas Market at Eynsford Riverside  
Saturday 7th Dec - 11am – 3pm 

 
 

 
Sunday 15th Dec 

Santa’s Grotto 2.30pm   
Live Entertainment from 3pm 

Christmas Raffle Draw from 6.30pm 

 
 

 

 
REVISED OPENING TIMES DURING XMAS AND NEW YEAR 

Xmas Eve – 4 - 12. 
Christmas Day - 12-2 

Boxing Day – 4-12 
 

New Year’s Eve  
7.30-1.00 for ticket holders ONLY. 

http://www.shutterstock.com/subscribe.mhtml


Eynsford Riverside Club Newsletter  
Tel: 01322 863114 

 
New Years Day 

4 – 12 
 

KEEP IN TOUCH 
There are now multiple ways you can keep in touch with club news 

 
Website site:  www.EynsfordRiversideClub.co.uk 
Text Service:  Provide mobile phone number and you will receive text 

on upcoming events. 
TV Advertising Screen 
Notice Boards 

Email: eynsfordriversideclub@outlook.com 
TELEPHONE NO:  01322 863114 (opening times ONLY) 
 

SUGGESTION BOX: Write to us by placing your suggestion/question 
in the box and it will be read out at next monthly committee meeting.  
Please provide your contact details if you require a response. 

 
 

THE SPACE 
In partnership with Darenth Valley Community Church, which started 
7th December 23 and continues to be as popular after nearly a year in 

operation.   
Wednesday 9am-1pm. 

 

Free food, free activities in a warm and comfortable environment.    
Free parking.  Everyone is welcome.    
 

Contact details below or just pop in and see for yourself…. 
Pastor Adrian Elms   Dvcc.pastor@outlook.com 

 
VISITORS 

Please also adhere to the “signing in guests” requirement.   
 
Receptionist will ask you to sign in your visitors and pay the required 

entrance fee.  When reception is not open, we rely on your honesty to 
sign in, submitting the subsequent fee at the bar.  Don’t forget, these 
fees go to improving YOUR club. 

 

• Member + 1 guest (no charge)  

• Any 2 additional guests pay entrance fee.  £3 per person 

• Each member can sign in 2 additional guests.  Guests need 
to remain with member for the duration of their stay as they 
are the responsibility of the member. 

 

GOOD LUCK AND  
You may be aware we have many dart teams representing the club on 
Monday’s & Wednesday’s. We wish them all good luck as they start 
their winter leagues.  If you are interested in joining any of the teams, 

please enquire at the bar. 
 
In addition to league commitments, the teams conduct various 

collections throughout the year for charities and where some of our 
teams are recognised as the highest fund raisers.  Please support 
where you can.  Long may it continue. 

 

PLEASE 
We pride ourselves on being a friendly club so please 
 

• ADHERE to visitor sign in requirements.  This is extra 
income for the club. 
 

• We have lovely neighbours so please ensure when leaving 
at closing and/or when using the smoking area, you do so 

quietly.    We would not like to receive complaints due to lack 
of consideration. 
 

• e-cigarettes / Vapes are NOT allowed to be used in the club 
house nor in the front lobby.   Please use designated outside 

– heated – smoking area. 
 

• Children under 18 are NOT allowed at the bar NOR in the 
outside smoking area.   

 
 

YOUR CLUB 
The hospitality industry continues to struggle. We hope that in keeping 

our bar prices competitive and offering a variety of entertainment, will 
continue to improve our prospects for the future.   But we can’t do it 
without the support of our members.    

 
The committee continuously looks at areas to improve club facilities.  
Below is a list of our achievement in 2024. 

• New brewery supplier  

• Enhanced CCTV indoor. 

• Replacement of snooker tablecloth, pockets, cushions & 
light. Air con installed. 

• New fencing along Riverside, enhanced CCTV now covering 
outside areas. 

• A new electronic Fob/Card entry system.  You should have 
these on your person every time you visit the club.  Access 

and usage are monitored.    


